
From: Knight  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 3:05 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree thinning in a conservation area 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am writing on behalf of my mother, Dorothy Knight, who lives at 13 
Bartholomew Villas, London NW5 2LJ.  She has a Mimosa tree in her back 
garden and a Cotoneaster in the front garden which both need thinning out / 
trimming. 
 
We have previously had permission to thin out the Mimosa so aren’t sure if we 
need to apply again?  In any case the works will be to thin and remove less 
than 25% of the canopy and any branches currently growing in to a neighbour’s 
garden. 
 
The Cotoneaster is growing up and out, and reducing the amount of light 
coming in to the upstairs from room, so we wish to reduce it’s height and 
impact on the house. 
 
Both these trees were planted by my parents in the last 10 - 15yrs. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Abi Anson 
 
 


